
 

1 

 
 
Date:  August 25, 2020 

To: Amber Kenney 

From: John Anderson Jr.,  

                      Safety Assessment Document Review Subcommittee Chair 

Re: Recommendation for Approval of the Fermi National Accelerator Safety 

                      Assessment Document Revision 20 

Message:  
The Safety Assessment Document Review Subcommittee has completed its review of the Fermi National 
Accelerator Laboratory Safety Assessment Document (SAD) update.  Revision 20 of the SAD dated 
August 25, 2020 consists of the following modification. 
 

• Revision 1, 2-02 MeV Test Area (MTA) chapter. August 25, 2020. 
• Appendix A - Accelerator Safety Envelope, Revision 12, August 25, 2020. 

 
The result of our review finds the document complete and compliant with the Fermilab ES&H Manual 
Chapter 2010.  On behalf of the Safety Assessment Document Review Subcommittee, I recommend you 
approve the SAD and forward the documents to the director for final approval. 
 
After directorate approval of the SAD, Revision 12, Appendix A, Accelerator Safety Envelope requires 
further approval from the FSO Site Manager. 
 
Please contact me at x4973 if you have any questions. 
 
Attachments: 
 

• Fermi National Accelerator Laboratory Safety Assessment Document Title, Approval, & Table of 
Contents, Revision 20, August 25, 2020. 

• Revision 1, MeV Test Area (MTA) chapter. August 25, 2020. 
• Appendix A - Accelerator Safety Envelope, Revision 12, August 25, 2020. 

 
Distribution without attachment: 
J. Anderson Jr. 
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W. Schmitt 
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John E. Anderson Jr. 
PIP-II ESH Manager 
 
PIP-II Division 
P.O. Box 500, MS 312  
Kirk Road and Pine Street 
Batavia, Illinois 60510-5011 USA 
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mailto:jea@fnal.gov

